
Kate Kostal 
 

Dear Washington State Department of Ecology, I support all of the proposed restrictions and
reporting requirements in the proposed Safer Products for Washington rule. We must end the use of
dangerous chemicals in products that are building up in people, food, wildlife, and water. Safer
solutions exist which can be used in place of hazardous chemicals. These rules are critically
important for moving companies in the right direction. I support the proposed rule as a vital next
step in preventing pollution and protecting vulnerable populations and species. Sincerely, Kate
Kostal 13518 90th Ave NE Kirkland, WA 98034


